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Topic:  Public Works Report     
 

For Meeting Date: October 6, 2022 
Report Date: October 5, 2022 
 

Prepared by: Luke Lockhart 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Transportation: 

- DLN Construction has completed the paving on Cedar Place; this concludes our 
paving projects for 2022. 

- We have started another round of pot hole repairs including residential streets as 
well as the highway sections. 

- Hank’s Concrete has finished all of our sidewalk access ramps, remaining sidewalk 
work to be done is the section in front of the bakery. 

- We have received our street sweeper, and have swept the majority of town to date; 
we will continue to sweep as needed for leaf pickup.  Our sales representative will be 
onsite next Friday to answer any operational questions we may have. 

Utilities: 
- We have noted 4 residential sewer connections needing replacement, along with 2 

fire hydrants, and 2 main water valves; these have been passed on to Brunners to 
complete over the next few months. 

- Raw water intake, floc chambers, and lift station cleaning will be done next 
Wednesday. 

Environmental Health: 
- Groundwater monitoring for the landfill, and the lagoon have been completed by 

Tetratech, we do not have results back as of yet for either. 
General Public Works: 

- Compost pickup is still steady with garden refuse and leaves. 
- We will be doing some tree trimming in alleys, and overhanging streets in the near 

future. 
- We have added 3 members to our public works team; Brad Bilodeau at the landfill, 

and Clay Gamble and Graham Thomson for general public works department. 


